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Dear Editors, 
I have no financial or other matters to disclose regarding our paper, “How Do you Say Your 
Name? Difficult-to-Pronounce Names and Labor Market Outcomes,” which has been submitted 
to the American Economic Journal: Economic Policy. 
 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Stephen Wu 
Professor of Economics 
Hamilton College 
 


